

Dear Ontario Energy Board,

I am a resident of St. Thomas and a customer of Entegrus. I currently pay approximately \$250 per month for electricity and am deeply concerned about the proposed rate increases in EB-2025-0044.

Any further increase would place an undue financial burden on households like mine. Before asking ratepayers to pay more, Entegrus should look internally, starting with executive compensation. If the president is earning a substantial salary, perhaps a pay cut should come first.

I urge the OEB to scrutinize this application closely and ensure that affordability and fairness are prioritized for residential customers.

Sincerely, Willem Verhulst